
From: NCLGA Admin <admin@nclga.ca>  
Sent: August 25, 2021 1:59 PM 
To: 'NCLGA Admin' <admin@nclga.ca> 
Subject: Registration Now Open for the Northern BC Solid Waste Management Forum 
 
Good afternoon NCLGA members, 

The North Central Local Government Association is pleased to announce that registration is 
now open for the Northern BC Solid Waste Management Forum. This virtual event will be held 
on October 12 & 13, 2021. The forum is the first regional conference in northern BC to bring 
together local elected officials, industry professionals and stewardship leaders to discuss 
challenges and solutions for managing and reducing solid waste in the region. 

A preliminary event program is now available on the Northern BC Solid Waste Management 
Forum website. As additional information becomes available, the program will be updated. 

To register for the forum, please visit our Eventbrite registration page. The registration fee for 
the 2 day event is $100 + GST. 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact me at admin@nclga.ca or Lindsay 
Sackett, the Event Organizer, at lsackett@fraserbasin.bc.ca. 

Kind Regards, 
 
Susan Chalmers 
Executive Coordinator 
North Central Local Government Association 
O: 250-564-6585 
C: 778-871-2711 
E: admin@nclga.ca  
NCLGA Website | Facebook | Twitter 
 

mailto:admin@nclga.ca
mailto:admin@nclga.ca
https://www.nbcsolidwasteforum.ca/program
https://www.nbcsolidwasteforum.ca/program
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/northern-bc-solid-waste-management-forum-2021-tickets-98325085979
mailto:admin@nclga.ca
mailto:lsackett@fraserbasin.bc.ca
mailto:admin@nclga.ca
http://www.nclga.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/northcentrallocalgovernmentassociation/
https://twitter.com/nclga?lang=en

